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Attention: Ms VivienneCourto - Inquiry Secretary

DearMadam

Villawood Immigration DetentionCentre- Redevelopment
BirminghamAvenue

VILLAWOOD

I refer to yourcorrespondencedated21 February2006,regardingtheabovepremises.

TheNSW Fire Brigades(NSWFB) welcomestheopportunity to commentupon theproposed
redevelopmentof the Villawood Immigration Detention Centre (VIIDC) as outlined in the
“StatementofEvidence”(DatedFebruary2006).

TheNSWFBhasreviewedthestatementofevidenceandoffersthe following comments:

1. Paragraph107(4)of the statementof evidenceindicatesthat departuresfrom theBuilding
CodeofAustralia’s(BCA) requirementswill be technicallyassessedby an independentfire
protection specialist.The NSWFB recommendsthat any departureswhich involve the
folloxving specific performanceprovisions of the BCA should also be referred to the
NSWFB for assessmentand comment,namely performancerequirementsCP9, EP1.3,
EPI.4,EP1.6,EP2.2andEP3.2in volume oneofthat code.

2. To ensurethat theNSWFB is comprehensivelyfamiliar with the revisedVIDC layout it is
recommendedthat thepreparationofoperationalfire fighting procedures(sub section(2) of
paragraph107 of the statementof evidence) is undertakenwell in advance of the
redevelopedVIDC beingoccupied.
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Should you have any further enquiriesregardingany of the above matters,pleasedo not
hesitateto contacttheFire SafetyDivision.

Yours faithfully A
ii

For Commissioner


